
 

Greetings, 

As you may have heard, the Office of the Comptroller is going to begin offering regular newsletters 
to Marylanders to communicate our plans and updates! We are excited to bring this new effort to 
you and people around the state.  

The list that you are a part of through the current service will discontinue on October 31. To keep 
receiving updates, notices, or press releases, you must sign up for our new communications tool.  

SIGN UP HERE TODAY!   

All Marylanders – individuals, community leaders, members of the media, and government officials 
– are encouraged to sign up. You can indicate if there are specific topics you want to follow or 
receive updates on.  

Again, this current list will end this month. Please sign up today – and share with a friend so they 
can sign up too! We look forward to building a more transparent agency to keep you and all 
Marylanders informed. Thank you!  

For tax-related questions or concerns, please email taxhelp@marylandtaxes.gov.  

Sincerely,   

The Office of the Comptroller   

  

 

https://md-comptroller.web.fireside21.app/forms/form/?ID=5&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
mailto:taxhelp@marylandtaxes.gov

